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Malo, 1st June 2023 
 
Dear Customer, 
 

Re.: REACH Declaration 
 
The company METRA S.p.A. is very well aware of the obligation settled by the REACH Regulation, 
“...designed to ensure a high level of protection of human heath and the environment as well as the 
free circulation of substances on internal market while enhancing competitiveness and innovation 
and to shift the responsibility to manage chemical risks from public authorities to industry, the 
REACH Regulation (hereinafter REACH) entered into force on 1 June 2007...” (Reach Regulation 
No. 1907/2006 and further added into). 
However, Metra S.p.A. doesn’t manufacture and/or import substances and is, therefore, not subject 
to the requirement of the registration of its products or articles; because Metra S.p.A. is a 
downstream user of substances, the implementation of the duties and tasks of the REACH 
Regulation are borne by the suppliers to whom it’s entrusted with reasonable confidence. 
 

METRA S.p.A. 
finally declares: 
 
- that none of the SVHCs (The Candidate List of Substances of Very High Concern for 
authorization currently released by ECHA till the date of this declaration) is present in our products 
in quantities totalling in a concentration equal or above 0,1% of weight by weight (Art 33 of 
REACH); 
- that none of articles supplied contain substances or mixture for which there are restriction on the 
manufacture, placing on the market and use or there are not substances or mixture in 
concentration greater than limit specified in the condition of restriction (Art 67 of REACH). 
    
This declaration is drawn up on the basis of the analyses and declaration received from our 
suppliers. 
 
For any further information you may require, please do not hesitate to contact our Quality 
Assurance Department (a.gabrieletto@metraspa.it).  
 
 
Faithfully yours, 
 
Quality Assurance Department 
Andrea Gabrieletto 

 


